
Affiliates Report 

Fall 2017 

 

Affiliation Process 

No changes are planned for the re-affiliation process this year.  The timeline will the remain the same, 

kicking off January 1 with a mailing to the RVPs. 

Tom Gormley and Howie Dash have been great in the past and I expect they will be this year too. 

Since electronic communications seem to be working well, there is no budget request. 

Other Affiliate Issues 

One request for affiliation came in this summer from a club in Arkansas that holds an annual iris festival.  

I put them in touch with their RVP, Nick Stewart, who contacted them with an invitation to the regional 

meetings. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jody Nolin 

Affiliates Chair 

 


